TODAY'S NEWS

Meetings

| Lake Simcoe News

Dues are Due! \$ 60

The Executive!

President: Rhonda Wood

Vice-President:Maria Vlachos

Secretary: Mona Mathews

Treasurer: Ward Lindsey

Webmaster: Doug Atkinson

Important Dates:

Our spring meeting date is June 8th at 11am, Park 1

Refreshments will be served!

Annual General Meeting:

Sunday August 25th

at the South Park 11am

Contacting Your Beach Association:

If you have any questions or concerns for the McRae Beach Association please do not hesitate to email us via

webmaster@mcraebeachassoc iation.com



Message from the Executive

Greeting from your MBA Executives. We welcome our full time residents as well as our seasonal residents to enjoy another great year on the Beach.

We hope to see our M.P.P Scott Davidson at our upcoming meeting. Please be sure to attend and find out what is happening to our Lake and what we can do to keep it healthy so that we can continue to enjoy it for years to come.



McRae Beach Association



Fire Permits & Fireworks in Georgia

Did you know that
Georgina has an open-air
burning by-law? And, did
you know that open-air
burning requires a permit
from the fire chief? For
more information on burn
permits and whether or not
you require one, visit
georgina.ca. http://ow.ly/
EDvo50p6PFe

Subject to certain conditions, fireworks may be discharged on the day preceding the day of and the day following Victoria Day and Canada Day. For more informations see the towns Bylaws.

Please remember to always be considerate.

Beach Clean Up was the end of April and was a huge success. We filled up approximately 40 bags in 4 hours. We will continue to maintain and protect our community and encourage you to do the same.



Paying your dues:

Did you know you can pay your dues through Interac E-Transfer? To avoid that unexpected knock on your screen door please feel free to send us your dues by simply sending an interact payment of \$60 to rl3wood@hotmail.com. The security question should be your street address and send us your name clearly so we can identify you. Please feel free to drop off your dues at either Rhonda at 12 Blue Heron or Maria at 6 Blue Heron Drive.

Have a Safe and Enjoyable Summer!!